
January 22, 2024 

2904 W 71st ST 

Prairie Village, KS 66208 

 

Re: SENATE BILL No. 366 

 

To Whom if May Concern:  

For this past election, November 7, 2023, my husband and I received unasked for 

applications for advanced voting. Most concerning is that our names, address, 

AND BIRTHDATES were already filled out. We do not share that information with 

anyone, especially in a pre-packaged bundle, perfect for a bad actor to steal our 

identity. I shred my bills with my name and address!  

I was campaigning for candidates running in my local election and heard from 

several Johnson County residents that they not only received filled out ballot 

applications for themselves, but for residents who used to live at their address 

from more than a year ago.  

This unnecessary action put many Johnson County resident’s personal information 

at risk and opened the door for rampant election fraud. It should not be allowed 

to happen again.  

We strongly support Kansas Senate Bill 366, particularly the following language: 

(2) The application for an advance voting ballot included in such mailing shall 

be the official application for advance ballot by mail provided by the secretary of 

state. No portion of such application shall be completed prior to mailing such 

application to the registered voter. 

 

Best Regards, 

Karen Gibbons 

2904 W 71st ST, Prairie Village, KS 66208 

 


